From: customer.services
Sent: Wed, 1 Feb 2017 15:21:23 +0000

From: Vicky Phillips [mailto:vicky.phillips@haverhill-tc.gov.uk]
Sent: 01 February 2017 14:34

To: customer.services <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Planning Application

FAOQO: Penny Mills

Planning Application DC/16/2755/FUL

Renovations and extensions to allow change of Public House (Class A4) to form 18 no.
residential flats (Class C3) and 2 no. units for retail, commercial or offices (Class A1, A2 or B1)
and associated works to remodel and extend the existing car park

The Vixen, Millfields Way, Haverhill

Comments made at Haverhill Town Council’s Planning Committee, 315" January 2017

‘NO OBJECTIONS, however the Town Council would like the developer to ensure that there is
adequate lighting in the car park and that the application considers disabled access for ground
floor flats’

Kindest regards

Vicky Phillips
Assistant Town Clerk

Haverhill Town Council
01440 712858



